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| am writing this email in order to state my opposition to the proposed granting of a license to Red Willow brewery,
Sutton Garrison, Byrons Lane, for the provision of alcohol to be consumed on the premises and with the playing of
both live and recorded music throughout the week. This is essentially in a mostly residential area and would impact
on myself and other residents in the nearby area.

Regards,

Elizabeth Callaghan

|

Macclesfield

Sent from my Galaxy



